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This 
Week

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT: 

The mission of St. Andrew’s Catholic Church is to carry on the ministry of 

Jesus Christ, as members of His living body, the Church, to bring the Kingdom 
of God into the world through evangelization, worship, religious education, and 

service in our families, in our parish, and in our community.

We welcome all visitors to 
St. Andrew’s Catholic 

Church this weekend.  We 
hope you enjoy your stay in 
the Ozarks, and may God 
protect you on your trip 

home.

LIVE THE LITURGY

To be humble means to see ourselves as we are. It comes with the 
recognition that we are never perfect, better than another, or free of sin. 
The humble person knows their faults and failings as well as their 
successes and triumphs. They also realize that they are nothing without 
God, especially God’s mercy. The humble one knows who they are, who 
they can be, and how they have fallen short. Being desperately in love with 
God, they know how they have sometimes given in to their desires rather 
than God’s will, almost with a sense of embarrassment. Being justified in 
our relationship with God is not about a list of the good things we do and 
the bad things we don’t. We are vindicated when we realize how totally 
dependent we are upon God’s gratuitous, abundant, and unconditional 
love. It is a gift we often take for granted and is often unappreciated.


©LPi

mailto:pastor.mmg.church@gmail.com
mailto:ggus64@gmail.com
mailto:kidneywoman@yahoo.com
mailto:standrewprayer@gmail.comSee


CONTACTS, COMMITTEES, 
ORGANIZATIONS & SERVICES
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WORLD MISSION SUNDAY 2022

SECOND COLLECTION TODAY


World Mission Sunday, our annual worldwide Eucharistic 
celebration for the Missions and missionaries of the world, will 
be celebrated on October 23 this year. This collection on the 
next-to-last Sunday in October is a unique, global effort for the 
entire Church to provide for the building up of over one 
thousand local churches in Asia and Africa, the Pacific Islands, 
and parts of Latin America and Europe. Through the work of 
these churches, and their witness to Christ, the poor receive 
practical help and experience God's love and mercy, His hope 
and peace.


IT’S COMING…

Christmas will be here before we know it, and with Christmas 
comes the Knights of Columbus fruitcake sale.  Floyd Crawford 
is selling delicious Abbey fruitcakes for $35 each.


GET ON THE EMAIL LIST

Please write your email address down and drop it in the 
collection basket or email it to standrewprayer@gmail.com to 
be sure to receive important information, prayer requests, 
cancellations, and more. Emails are sent BCC “blind copy” 
from that address or from kidneywoman@yahoo.com so no one 
sees your address but you.

Adult Scripture Study:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594

Buildings, Maintenance:	 Kevin Goulet	 421-9921

Catholic Youth Ministry (CYM):	 Karen Carter	 404-2065

Council of Catholic Women:	 Marcie Topf	 453-6443

Custodian:	 Frances Strong	 

Deacon:	 George Gussy	 404-0546

Emergency Relief:	 Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

	 Steve Triner	 321-2773

Finance Council: 	 Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

Food Bank:	 Marv Topf	 453-6443

Eucharist for the Homebound:	 Floyd Crawford	 321-8826	

Library, Archivist:	 Joanne Mustion	 321-0479

Liturgy, Sacraments, and  
     Devotions:  	 Steve Triner	 321-2773

Music:	 Scott Vasconcellos	 209-417-4239

Parish Life:	 YOUR NAME HERE	 

Parish Manager:	 Steve Triner	 321-2773

Pastor:	 Father Ben Riley	 741-5234

Prayer Requests; News:	 Denise Jorgensen	 445-4810

Religious Educ.; Formation:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594

Rosary Crusade:	 Daksha Thomas	 449-4784

Safe Environment:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594

Secretary	 Denise Jorgensen	 445-4810

Social Justice, & Charitable  
     Outreach:  	 Cindy Nixon	 405-8809

Spiritual Direction:	 Janice Triner	 421-2594	

Tribunal:	 Dc. George Gussy	 404-0546	

Please remember in your 
prayers…


Vern Anderson, Baby Berkley, Beth, Jennifer Cates, Cody Connor, 
Mike Crawford, Debbie, Chance Dodson, Dan Dorman, Eura 
Droher, Louise Eckroat, Elizabeth, Janet Ernst, Patty Eubanks, 
Anna Maria Evans, Maureen Fancher, Jason Fernandez, Audrene 
Goulet, Pat Goulet, Lori Godfrey, Ruth Haley, Robin Haller, Meg 
Hampton, John Hartz, Vicki Hartz, Dennis Hassman, Jeff 
Hoffman, Paul Hunt, Lisa Jansen, Johnny, Tricia Kensinger, 
Jeanne Kernan, Pat and Bernie Kohl, John LaRochelle, Gloria 
Maffei, Gene McEwen, Ashlyn Meece, Susie Mulhern, Catherine 
Myer, Allie Neel, Michael Nighbert, Terrence O’Sullivan, Josh & 
Robin Phillips, Astrid Rastetter, Bev Rastetter, Tony Rastetter, Joe 
Lee & Debbie Regalado, Sammy and Kim, Robert Skorich, 
Skylar, Dr. John Spore, Tamara Steagall, Mary Ann Stewart, Dan 
& Nicole Storms, Gene Strong, Wade Strong, Dee Supergan, Jill 
Swanson, Bob Theissen, Gretchen Topf, Stephen Triner, Diane 
Vandersteen, Keith Venable, Thomas Waldrup, Sr., Rea Walker, 
Justin Weeden, Alison Weyers, Mark Wilbanks.  

	 Please add prayers for all those afflicted by war, bad 
weather, and all those who have been subjected to deadly 
violence in our country.  Please pray for those suffering with the 
new wave of Covid.


To add or delete names, please 

email - standrewprayer@gmail.com 


or contact Denise Jorgensen at 870-445-4810


EUCHARIST IN THE BIBLE CLASS

Class have been postponed until after Janice Triner returns from 
Ohio. 


LARGE PRINT PUZZLE BOOKS AND BINGO 
PRIZES REQUESTED


As the nursing homes open back up, we’ll be sending our people 
out to visit Catholic residents and bring them Communion.  They 
also visit non-Catholic residents and give those who ask word 
search, coloring, and other puzzle books and anything else 
donated that a nursing home resident could use, like hand lotion, 
little snacks, etc.  Bingo prizes will also be appreciated.  Please 
leave donations for these residents in the box across the entry 
from the food closet donation box. If you’d like to be one of the 
St. Andrew’s visitors, talk to Floyd Crawford.


OCIA WEDNESDAY 

October 26, 2022


Everyone is welcome to attend these classes

This week’s topic:  Who is Jesus?


Just a Good man or Lord of Our Lives? 

Instructor: Gerri Parr


  Sign up for Formed at https://formed.org/ to see hundreds of 
videos and to learn more about our Faith.


WELCOME, NEW FOLKS, TO ST. ANDREW’S!

If you are a new member of St. Andrew’s, please ask Denise 
Jorgensen for a new parishioner info sheet. Ask anyone near you 
to point me out. We’re glad you’re here.
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CENTERING PRAYER RETREAT

Consider giving yourself the GIFT of a Centering Prayer Retreat 
at Subiaco Monastery, November 7-11, 2022. The retreat will 
have ample periods of SILENCE, three Prayer/Meditation 
periods per day, and some teaching on the TRANSFORMATION 
of the false (or lower) self. A recommended book to read before 
the retreat is The Untethered Soul by Michael Singer. This is not 
a requirement but I will be sharing ideas from Michael’s 
material. The Monastery/Retreat Center location is in a peaceful, 
pastoral setting in the Arkansas River Valley.

	 A retreat is a wonderful way to strengthen a meditation 
practice and thus bring more of the spiritual practice into our 
lives. Retreatants will be best served by having a daily practice 
of Centering Prayer/meditation prior to attending (please discuss 
with Nick if you have questions in this regard. Retreatants will 
be asked to commit to attending the entire retreat. You’ve 
thought about giving yourself this kind of GIFT…. if not 
NOW….when?


COST: private room- $350.00; shared room- $250.00; a 
$50.00 NON-refundable deposit is required at time of 
registration.


REGISTRATION: call Susan or Donna at the Coury House 
Retreat Center- (479) 934-1290 to reserve your place.


LEADER: Nicholas Cole M.D., who has staffed retreats in 
Colorado and Arkansas since 1993. He has been mentored by 
Thomas Keating, Cynthia Bourgeault, Richard Rohr, and ALL 
the retreatants he has served during these almost thirty years. 
If you have questions for Nick, he may be reached at (970) 
275-1170 and/or:  ngcole42@gmail.com


ARRIVAL: Between 3-5pm on Friday, November 7, 2022. 
Supper at 6 pm. Opening Circle at 7 pm.  


DEPARTURE: After lunch on Tuesday, November 11, 2022.


HELP THE YELLVILLE FOOD CLOSET

The food pantry needs donations, and in October they like to 
receive donations of soup, chili, and stew.  The box for donations 
is right by the front door.  Please pop a couple of extra items into 
your cart for the pantry. Recent articles have informed us that 
Hamburger Helper and other kits may need perishable foods that 
recipients don’t have or can’t afford. 

	 •  Peanut butter	 •  Canned soup	 •  Canned fruit	 

	 •  Canned vegetables	 •  Canned stew	 •  Canned fish

	 •  Canned beans	 •  Pasta and rice

Did you know you could support The Yellville Area Food Closet 
at no cost to you by shopping on Amazon?  Instead of typing 
amazon.com, type smile.amazon.com on your computer.   Sign 
in like you normally would, and select The Yellville Area Food 
Closet as your organization.  Prime users are included, so this 
doesn’t effect your membership. Every little bit helps out!


SAFETY FIRST

If you are in the church during the week, please make sure all 
lights you turned on are turned off and all doors are securely 
closed and locked before you leave. 


My daughter and future 

son-in-law want to marry in the forest, 

but I remember hearing Catholic 
weddings have to happen in church.  


Am I right or being an old stick-in-the-mud?

	 In the Catholic faith, the church is considered a sacred place 
where Christ is present, and since matrimony is believed to be a 
covenant with God, the only place a wedding ceremony can be 
administered is indoors, inside a church "to emphasize the 
sanctity of the ceremony itself," explains Father Paul Scalia of 
the Catholic Diocese of Arlington, VA. So, unlike many other 
religious and civil ceremonies, Catholic weddings do not allow 
outdoor venues. If you've always wanted an outdoor component 
to your wedding, the alfresco portion of your event may have to 
be reserved for the reception.

	 Luckily, Catholic churches are majestic so lean into the 
beauty of a church wedding!

	 Another major difference from other ceremonies is that, in 
Catholic weddings, couples don't write and recite personalized 
vows. "We have set vows because marriage is something very 
specific and, for us, the vows make the marriage," says Scalia. 
(Similarly, those iconic wedding scenes in movies where a priest 
asks if there are any objections to the wedding? Those never 
happen in Catholic ceremonies!)  From https://www.brides.com/story/
essential-details-getting-married-catholic-church


Enthronement of the Sacred Heart … 

“is an act of adoration that publicly 
declares Him as “Lord of the Household”.  
It is more than setting aside a dwelling 
place for Him in a building; it is the 
welcoming of the Reign of Christ into the 
heart of the family, couple or the person that 
dwells within that place.  It has an impact 
on families that carries over to society and becomes the basis for 
spreading the Social Reign of our King and Savior.”

 	 On September 29th, Joanne Frey in Dennard, AR honored 
Him with the installation of a blessed image of His Sacred Heart 
in her home.  Enthronement is in line with the Church’s wishes 
to see acts of charity, peace and justice move from the family 
circle to all society.  Congratulations to Joanne and all 
parishioners who have received the Sacred Heart Enthronement 
in their home.  If you are interested in the Enthronement of the 
Sacred Heart in your home, contact the Legion of Mary.  Talk to 
Floyd Crawford if you want to know more about how you can be 
part of the important ministry.


GET IT IN THE BULLETIN

If you have information, news, meetings you need parishioners 
to know about, please get it to Denise Jorgensen as soon as 
possible.  The bulletin is assembled on Monday and Tuesday.


THE JESUS PRAYER

Lord Jesus Christ, Son of God, have mercy on me, a sinner. 
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 Being

       Catholic ...
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Kids’ Corner
SHARING THE GOSPEL


If you have ever thought that you were better than 
somebody else, you are not alone. Even grown-ups think 
that way sometimes. The truth is, you really are not 
better than anyone else. You sin. You make mistakes, just 
like other people do. No matter how big or how small 
you think your mistakes are, they still make God angry. 
Instead of looking down on other people, remember 
your own mistakes. Ask God to forgive you.


PRAYER

Dear God, I am so sorry I ever thought I was better than 
anybody else. Please forgive me.


MISSION FOR THE WEEK

I will ask God for forgiveness morning, noon, and night.


Find and circle 8 differences in these two 
pictures.

Read today’s Gospel and color this picture

On your own paper, draw a picture 
of something you did wrong. Then 
draw a picture of yourself asking 

God to forgive you.


WANNA BE AN ALTAR SERVER?

We need to have more 
servers, so we can 
rotate through and give 
our servers a day off 
now and then.  If you 
are interested, talk to 
Fr. Ben or Steve Triner.

Readings for the week of October 23, 2022 

Sunday, October 23 - Sirach 35:12-14, 16-18; Psalm 34:2-3, 17-18, 19, 23 [7a]; 2 Timothy 4:6-8, 16-18; 

	 Luke 18:9-14

Monday, October 24 - Ephesians 4:32—5:8; Psalm 1:1-2, 3, 4 and 6; Luke 13:10-17

Tuesday, October 25 - Ephesians 5:21-33; Psalm 128:1-2, 3, 4-5; Luke 13:18-21

Wednesday, October 26 - Ephesians 6:1-9; Psalm 145:10-11, 12-13ab, 13cd-14; Luke 13:22-30

Thursday, October 27 - Ephesians 6:10-20; Psalm 144:1b, 2, 9-10; Luke 13:31-35

Friday, October 28 - Ephesians 2:19-22; Psalm 19:2-3, 4-5; Luke 6:12-16

Saturday, October 29 -  Philippians 1:18b-26; Psalm 42:2, 3, 5cdef; Luke 14:1, 7-11

Sunday, October 30 - Wisdom 11:22—12:2; Psalm 145:1-2, 8-9, 10-11, 13, 14; 2 Thessalonians1:11—2:2; 	 	
	 Luke 19:1-10


